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IU Bloomington School of Education
Proposed Resolution on School of Education Demographics Data Collection

Presented to the Policy Council by the Committee on Diversity January 27, 2016

At its meeting on January 26, 2016, the Committee on Diversity unanimously approved the following recommendation to the Policy Council:

"The Committee on Diversity recommends that the Policy Council resolve that indices on the demographics of students, faculty, and staff in the School of Education be calculated, and presented to the faculty at the core campus faculty meeting, and shared with all departments, on at least a yearly basis

“The Committee on Diversity shall work with the Policy Council in order to specify the measures that shall be part of that report by the end of spring semester, 2016.”
